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Tuesday 24 July 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Your child has been selected to represent Heriot School as part of an EPro8 Challenge 
team. 
 
We will be travelling by van to the event at Gore Main School on Wednesday 1 August 
from 9.30am to 12.30pm.  
We need to register at 9.00am and want to be there in good time so it would be 
appreciated if you could please be at school by 8.30am at the latest so that we can get 
away smartly.  
 
The teams are as follows;  
 
Blue Steel Blue Bombers 
Levi Gazeley Jimmy Affleck 
Sophie Kempthorne Michael Lamb 
Toby Hazlett Charlotte Smart 
Sebastian Hickman Hunter Devery 
 
I will be the supervisor, but parents are welcome to attend as well. After the event we will 
have some lunch and travel back to school. Mrs Kinaston will be teaching those students 
who remain at school.  
 
Further details of the events are at www.epro8challenge.co.nz 
 
If you have any questions please contact me.  
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Colin McHutchon  
Principal/Tumuaki 
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